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Postmaster Wrote Colby 

Washington, April 23 (UPI) - Benjamin F. 

Bailar, the Postmaster General, told a 

Senate Appropriations subcommittee today that 

he had written a letter of complaint to 

William E. Colby, Director of Central 
Intelligence, after reading in the newspapers 

that the C.I.A. had opened people's mail. 

He said Mr. Colby had replied that the 

practice had been stopped and would not 

resume. 


